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PRESIDENT’S LETTER

Dear Members,

As the end of 2011 is upon us, | want to say "THANK |
YOU", | have enjoyed being president of a wonder
club!! | look forward to another year! Thank You to  TracyRaska - President
the Janner's for allowing the October monthly (O7)-277-5867

OFFICERS

meeting to be held at their museum. If someone else Dustin Gross - VP
would like to host the meeting or know of another Sy e gty
place, please let me know.

Roger Sorum - Treasurer &

A big THANK YOU to Elizabeth for being the Membership
secretary for 6 years. You did an excellent job!! (512)-304-8806

Thank you to the officers that got re-elected and also ~ EFlizebeth Sommerfeld -

Secretary,

“ big thanks to Nancy HOpper. Newsletter & Mailings
And with Christmas right around the corner...Please (361)-781-0858

mark your calendar, December 1st at 6:30pm to T 4
attend the Christmas Party at LaBahia Hall. Daryl -
Gummelt and Jimmie Borchgardt have generously PRESIDENTS 1
volunteered to do the cooking with others helping. TR

As we all continue to be extremely busy in our
everyday life...] am looking forward to 2013 and CHRISTMAS PARTY
seeing everyone attend the meetings and the events/ D a———
shows that will be starting back up in January.
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SHARECROPPER OFFICERS
FOR 2013

President:
Tracy Raska

Vice-President:
Dustin Gross

Secretary:
Nancy Hopper

I Membérship & Treasurer:
Roger Sorum

' CHRISTMAS PARTY

I The Christmas Party will be held at the historic “La Bahia Hall” at 6:30 p.m.,
Saturday, December 1st

A chicken dinner w/ mashed potatoes/gravy and baked beans will be prepared by our club’s own
Jimmie Borchgardt & Daryl Gummelt for all to enjoy!

- Please bring a side dish, rolls, or a dessert

- Gift Exchange - $10.00 Gift - Men for men / women for women
(No “gag-gifts” please)

Clean-up — everyone please pitch-in!

Please “RSVP” to any Officer by “Thanks Giving”

(So we have an accurate Tally for Meal)

There will be no reminder postcard...so mark your calendars!




MEETING NOTES FROM OCTOBER 19, 2012 PAGE 3

Tracy Raska called the Sharecropper’s Meeting to order at 7:15 PM on Friday, October 19, 2012. It was held at the

Gilbert Janner museum in Brenham, Texas. New members and visitors were welcomed.

Thank you to the Janner's for hosting the meeting. Recognized new member present. Elizabeth Sommerfeld read the
minutes from the last meeting and the minutes were approved. Roger Sorum read the treasurer's report and the report

was approved.

Officer Nomination/ Selection 2013 Positions:

President: Tracy Raska remains the president.

Vice-President: Dustin Gross remains the VP.

Secretary: Elizabeth noted she no longer wanted to hold a position. Nancy Hopper agreed to be the recording
secretary, but would not do the mailings or newsletters. Nancy was elected by majority vote.

Treasurer: Roger Sorum remains the treasurer.

It was noted that dues for 2013 would be increased to cover the increase coming from the National EDGETA club.
The EDGETA dues will be increasing from $12 to $15 per exhibitor.

Discussed Christmas Party at LaBahia Hall on Dec 3 with no door prizes, Preparing for 75 people and gift exchange for
$10.00 and no gag gifts.
Darrell G and Jimmy Borchgardt volunteered to do the cooking and desserts provided by the club members.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sharecropper caps will be for sale at
the Christmas party for $10.00.

Get someone a new cap for the up

coming new year.

The club is looking for someone who can create and

send out newsletters. If you have a knack or interest in
Thank You! — Gilbert and helping the club, this is a great opportunity. Newsletters

Kathryn Janner for hosting are only 4 times a year!

our October club meeting at

your Hill aid Massins You will no longer receive newsletters from the

Sharecropper club, unless someone fills this position.

ContactTracy Raska if you are interested.
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January 2013 Club Meeting

You will need to go to Shelby this year to get the famous “turkey stew” cooked by Edwin Kuehn and crew. The club
January 2013 meeting place has been changed to the Shelby Firemen’s Hall in Shelby, Texas. The meeting will
commence at the normal time of 6:30 p.m. Come early if you want to see how Edwin makes the stew!!!

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.SHARECROPPERSTX.COM
sz’.’
* Show & Pull Schedules * Exhibitor/Puller Guidelines

* Special Events * Show & Event Pictures

* Club Meetings * Membership Information
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